
 

 

 
January 6, 2021 
 
Re: Soccer Academy 2021 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians,  
 
We hope you had a safe and healthy holiday season.  
 
Over the past couple months, we have been considering all aspects of the Soccer Academy program in 
the context of the challenges of this particular school year. Some of those challenges include: 
  

- Community programs / facilities  we typically access are not available for our use.  
- We are learning from our experience this school year that the more cohorts we mix together, the 

more complex it becomes to ensure that students are not potentially exposed to COVID-19.  
 
As a result, we do not believe we can safely offer a quality Soccer Academy program this year.  
We believe in the program and are committed to offering it in the future. 
 
If you have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me. 
 
 

 

 
Mr. Jerrit Brandt 
Principal 
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